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CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
1901 PENNSYLVANIA AVE., N.W, 20006 

(202) 293-2732

November 1, 1974

Dr. Eliot Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, N. M. 87501

Dear Dr. Porter

Carol Speight, assistant editor of South Carolina Wildlife,
informs me that you have given permission for the use of your 
bluebird photograph with a reprint of our bluebird article of 
Autumn, 1972.

Unless we hear from you to the contrary, we will make 
negatives available to South Carolina Wildlife.

Best wishes

Sincerely

"In Wildness is the Preservation of the World."—Thoreau


